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3.4.25 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Oakwood Baptist Church 
 
Year 2 have planned an exciting visit to Oakwood Baptist Church as part of our RE topic about 
Christian community and baptism. The purpose of the visit will be to visit a local place of worship, to 
see a baptist pool and to ask the minister questions about Christian celebrations. This is an 
educational trip, providing the children with the opportunity to see different places of worship, at no 
point will children be actively involved in any prayers or acts of worship. 
 
Kingfisher and Robin will be visiting Oakwood Baptist Church on Wednesday 30th April 2025l and 
Woodpecker and Puffin will be visiting on Thursday 1st May 2025. We will be walking. The children 
will be leaving school promptly at 9:20am and will return at 12:00 midday in time for their normal 
lunch time and rest of the day. 
 
This is a free trip.  
  
Your child should wear their school uniform and ensure they have a coat in the event of rain. We will be 
taking our snacks and water bottles with us for the morning. 
 
If you are available and would like to accompany us on the trip, please express your interest on a 
google form and your class teacher will confirm parent volunteers once all responses have been 
submitted.  
 
All children on our asthma register must make sure they have an up to date pump with them on the 
day. Children without their pumps will not be allowed to go. 
 
Please contact your child’s class teacher if you wish to discuss this class visit. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Year 2 Team 
 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfiiFXxnCOXBicJ5z8w-uUtcBa-aqCVk6bUcWv2HMVKui_3CA/viewform?usp=sharing

